
 
LEGAL NOTICE, TOWN OF LAKE PARK 

 
Please take notice that on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 the Town of Lake Park, Florida will 
conduct a municipal election to be held at the three voting locations in Town.  

 
 

TOWN OF LAKE PARK 
MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2022 

 
 
 
On Tuesday, March 8, 2022, the Town of Lake Park will hold a General Election for 
Commissioners. The qualifying period for candidacy for Commissioners will open 
promptly at 12:00 noon Tuesday, November 9, 2021, and close promptly at 12:00 noon 
Tuesday, November 23, 2021. Please contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 561-881-3311 
for more information. 
 
Any person wishing to become a registered voter can complete an application form which 
can be obtained at the Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections, before the registration 
books close (29 days before an election). Once registered, Voter Registration cards are 
mailed and reflect each voter’s precinct and polling place for all elections. 
 
The Limited Voting Method. 
Each Town of Lake Park registered voter will also have the opportunity to cast one vote 
for the candidate of Commissioner. The Commissioner candidate receiving the most 
amount of votes will serve for three (3) years. 
 
Published in the Palm Beach Post & Spanish Newspapers:  October 10, 2021 
                   November 7, 2021 
 
Public notice posted on:      October 25, 2021 
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